
 

Siam Global House Public Company Limited 

Open Letter 

May 5th, 2022 

Subject : Invitation to Join the Network of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action 
Against Corruption (CAC) 

To : Business Partners and Suppliers, Trade Allies, Related Companies, and General 
Companies 

 

Corruption is now concerned as a critical issue for the country that all sectors should be 
aware of and collaborate to resolve. 

Siam Global House Public Company Limited (the “Company”) conducts its business with 
honesty and emphasizes anti-corruption efforts. The Company has declared an Anti-Corruption 
Policy to encourage its personnel to oppose all forms of corruption, aligning with the objectives 
of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action Against Corruption (CAC). 

Committed to promoting and addressing the corruption, the Company would like to 
invite Business Partners and Suppliers, Trade Allies, Related Companies, and General 
Companies to join the network of the Thai Private Sector Collective Action Against Corruption 
(CAC). If your company is interested in participating in this project, please find more details at 
www.thai-cac.com  
 

 Gratitude for your cooperation on this occasion. 

                      
 (Mr. Witoon Suriyawanakul) 

Chief Executive Officer 
 

                                    

http://www.thai-cac.com/

